

9th March 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

Pre-Prep Easter Bonnet Parade - Friday 23rd March

I am writing to invite you to our annual Easter Bonnet Parade. Those of you who have been before will know that this is a very colourful occasion and a lovely end of term celebration. The Pre-Prep Easter Bonnet Parade will be held on Friday 23rd March, which is the last day of the Spring Term. All of the children in the Nursery and Pre-Prep are invited to take part; the children will need to make their bonnets at home and bring them to school on the day of the parade.

On the day, all parents are invited to coffee and hot cross buns in the Dining Room from 8.45am onwards. At 9.30am all parents will be asked to make their way across to the Junior School and enter via Number 29 Castle Street. The parade will start at 9.45am in the Quiet Garden and parents are requested to view the parade from the centre of the lawn, so that the children can parade around the garden on the paths.

I do hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep

iz how.